
 

 
 

 

From:  Barbara Maksymiw 
To:  Celia Dring 
Subject:  Portishead Neighbourhood Plan Examination 
Date:  30 January 2023 09:51:33 

Dear Celia 

Thank you very much for this revised version of Figure 14 which responds to my question 
regarding the location of the employment sites listed under policy PPE1 of the 
Neighbourhood Plan. 

I think that other consultees need be given an opportunity to comment on the revisions. 
Please can you therefore organise, in consultation with the Town Council, a further short 
(three week) period of Regulation 16 consultation on the revised map 14 and the 
supporting Explanatory Note and Amendment. The consultation should include all those 
notified under the original Reg 16 and any subsequent respondents. 

If you have any queries, just let me know. 

Kind regards 

Barbara 




